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From: Hutchins, Greg (SAPOL)
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2022 11:38 AM
To: Nairn, Matthew (SAPOL)
Subject: RE: AOSMA - Variation of a Condition to the Liquor Licence.
rer

Chief Inspector Greg Hutchins APM
Officer in Charge
Licensing Enforcement Branch
Roma Mitchell House
L1, 136 North Terrace
ADELAIDE SA 5000
6('1I)' 08 218 2601
E greg. hutchins@police.sa.gov.au
- W www,police.sa.gov.au
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From: Nairn, Matthew {SAPDL} <Matthew. Nairn@police.sa.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2022 11:39 AM

To: Hutchins, Greg (SAPOL) <Greg.Hutchins@police.sa.gov.au>
‘ubject: RE: AOSMA - Variation of a Condition to the Liguor Licence.

Greg, if we can do around midday on Monday?

Superintendent Matt Nairn

Officer in Charge, Eastern District (152)
South Australia Police

176 Grenfell Street

ADELAIDE SA 5000

T 08 732 24802 @

E Matthew.Nairn@police.sa.gov.au

W www.police.sa.gov.au
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From: Hutchins, Greg (SAPOL) <Greg Hutchins@police.sa.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2022 11:23 AM

To: @ @adelaideoval.com.au>; @minterellison.com>
Cc: Nairn, Matthew {SAPOL) <Matthew.Nairn@police.sa.gov.au>; Johns, Ben (AGD) <Ben.Johns2 @sa.gov.au>
Subject: AOSMA - Variation of a Condition to the Liquor Licence.

6(1)

6(1)

| believe it would be beneficial for Supt Matt Nairn and | to meet with appropriate representatives from AOSMA to
discuss the application and to talk through our concerns which may assist to resolve the matter.

if agreeable to a meeting, following the meeting my intention would be to then submit a report to SAPOL executive.

Fhave informed Mr Ben Johns the Acting Assistant Director of Licensing, that | would make an approach to AOSMA
to discuss SAPOL’s concerns with the potential to resolve the matter prior to the hearing of 26 July. Mr Johns is
supportive of this approach.

I have also spoken with Supt Matt Nairn as to his availability and Monday afternoon of 18 July is open. If this time
doesn’t suit let me know and we will try and work in with your commitments. )

Will await your reply.
Kind regards

Chief Inspector Greg Hutchins APM
Officer in Charge

Licensing Enforcement Branch
Roma Mitchell House

L1, 136 North Terrace

ADELAIDE SA 5000

T 08218 2601
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E greg.hutchins@police.sa.gov.au
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